
 

       SECONDARY SCHOOL 
           2024-2025 

 
 

 

Project promoted by: 
Parish, Comprensive Institute, Thje minicipality of Torre 
Boldone and “Il-Volto” association and in collaboration whit the 

parents’ committee 
 

The project is aimed at:: 
 All students who want to get together whit their peers to socialize and spend an afternooo 

together 

 All students who want to offer their help to others in carrying out the tasks assigned by 

teachers 

 All students who, need help with theri homework 

 All students who wish to combie duty (homework) and pleasure (board games, 

workshops…) 

 Alle adults who want to offer their availability and their time to the younger 

generations to make homework time less lonely and difficult 



 

FROM 22nd OCTOBER 2024  

TO MAY 2025 
 

 

ON TUESDAY AND FRIDAYS 

IN THE ORATORY  

IN TORRE BOLDONE 

FROM 03 pm TO 5 pm 

WHEN AND WHERE 

 

 

The project “Not just homework” does not replace the family in verifying  the 

performance of all all assigned tasks. 

All studens are invited to participate, even those who do not have particular 

academic difficulties. They can be a good help for those who are most in need. 

Those who stand out for their perseverance and commitment will be awarded a 

positive evaluation in Civic Education. 

Filling out the pre-registration form does not guarantee participation in the 

service. Acceptance is subject to available places. A share of the expenses 

incurred will be requested (of €20 per year) and the stipulation of an educational  

will be required. 

You must register on the portal to accesaccess the service offered by the 

association "Il Volto" as well. It will be  a commission will define those who will 

benefit from the service of the association "Il Volto". 

The pre-registrations must be completed on te platform https://

segresta.parrocchiaditorreboldone.it from 18th september to 8th october. The 

completed form must be printed, signed and delivered to the secretariat of 

the oratory inTorre Boldone  from Monday to Friday from 3.00pm to 5.30pm 

by 8th October.The service menager will confirm the acceptance by call or 

message. 

There will be a meeting (for the students enrolled) to present and share some 

educational aspects with the educator and the volunteer manager, Thursday 

17th October at 6.30 pm in the Oratory. 

The registrations submitted after the deadline will enter a waiting list and will be 

periodically taken into consideration with the possibility of being called for 

subsequent inclusion. 

We will also be present during the Generations festival on 5 October 2024. 

https://segresta.parrocchiaditorreboldone.it
https://segresta.parrocchiaditorreboldone.it

